
 

 

 

 

Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term  

Friday 26 November 2021 

Email: emoseley@carclazesch.org, head@carclazesch.org 

acolwill@carclazesch.org 

For mental health support: 

slenz-williams@carclazesch.org 

For safeguarding concerns: 

primarysafeguarding@carclazesch.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 

Website: www.carclazesch.org 

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

A few people have asked us when they will be able to read our Ofsted report, following the inspection 
on 9th and 10th November. 

 

Ofsted send the report to the school within 18 working days for factual checking. (It has been 12 
since the inspection). The school has up to 5 days to check and respond. The report will then be 
published within 30 working days.  

 

We are coming towards the end of November and therefore December and the beginning of Advent. 
The children will be recording Christmas songs which we will share with parents and we will have 
Christmas parties (dates will be shared), a virtual Christmas panto, and Christmas Dinner (15th 
December) before the end of term. 

 

We still have three weeks of term left and next week the children will be completing reading and 
maths assessments. With two school days left in November don't forget to send in your "Me as a 
Reader" posters if you wish to enter the competition.  

 

The weather is looking wetter for the coming days so don't forget the children will need waterproof 
coats. 

 

Simon Pollard 

 

I am currently reading..... 

 

 

 

 

 



End of Autumn Term 2021 - The last day of terms is                         

Friday 17 December 2021.  Early Finish Times will be 1.00 for KS1 

and 1.10 for KS2.   

Please note there will be no Busy Bees this day. 

Club Cancellations 

Tuesday 23  - Cook and Taste Cancelled (we will run extra session on Tuesday 14 December) 

Thursday 25 November - Craft Club Cancelled  

Tuesday - Book Club - This is now cancelled - apologies for any inconvenience. 

Thursday 9 December 2021 - Bird Club Cancelled  

  Many thanks 

PARKING 

If you cannot find a space please do not leave your car unattended. 

This stops other people leaving and keeps spaces full unnecessarily. 

Wait with your car until a space is free. 

We will not let your children go until you collect them. 

Many Thanks  



Breakfast Club - Please note - We can now offer a breakfast option.  Please just add £1.00 to 

your booking if you require a breakfast for your child. 

Please can we remind parents that due to staffing and numbers - All Wraparound Care    

bookings must be made and paid for by the Friday before.  This must be done using your   

Parent Pay Account.  We cannot accept late bookings or payments. 

Many Thanks  

Certificate Winners 

Pisky Cove - Celebration - J.Watts for working so hard on his sounds and writing in RWinc this week.  Respect - E.Berry 

for always being so polite and respectful to the adults and other children.  

Greenaway - Celebration - L.Andrews for completing all the tasks well this week, Greenaway class enjoyed seeing your 

work. D.Doorey Yates for your really hard work all week.  You have read beautifully and have persevered with some 

tricky maths.   M.Vercoe - well done, you have worked really well this week, showing you really care about handwriting 

and spelling.  

Mawgan Porth - Celebration - L.Banks for always showing a real love and passion for learning.  H.Rowe for the        

kindness and compassion he shows to others.  Such a fantastic friend to everyone in our class, helping and supporting 

oterhs when they are hurt and making them feel special.  

Perranporth - Celebration - C.Napier for excellent work in RWinc.  F.Rutlidge for always being a great class role model 

and working so hard.  Respect - E.Kellow for always showing respect to peers and staff. 

Harlyn Bay - Celebration - B.Dymond for always trying her best to improve her work and attitude towards her learning. 

J.Eustice for showing honesty, respect and team work in PE. 

Sennen - Celebration - A.Sloggett for beautiful development in his English writing.  Respect - A.Powell for consistent, 

respectful listening and actively contributing great ideas across all lessons.  

Porthluney - Celebration - E.Foster for applying herself to her work  and doing her best in Maths and English. A.Tree 

for always challenging herself in Maths.  

Bamaluz - Celebration - Z.Tregilgas for his improved confidence in reading.  Respect - M.Ford for always showing     

respect to adults, children and resources. 

Polzeath - Celebration - C.Isted for always going the extra mile to help those around you.  I.Double for demonstrating a 

love of reading and for already passing your target. 

Hemmick - Celebration - L.Daniel for being a helpful friend to members of our class and trying her best with her own 

work.  M.Thorne for always trying his best with his work and being a lovely member of our class.  Prefect - H. Friend  

 

 

 







Upcoming Events 

Break the Rules Day (to be held on Friday 17th December), details to follow in the coming 

weeks. 

Book and Uniform Sale every day after school run week commencing 22nd November.  Some 
amazing bargains for you to look through and great books for Christmas presents too.         

Remember Remember to Read in November! 

 

Date of next meeting: Tuesday 11th January 2022 at 7.30pm 

Cornwall Council has received funding that will mean it can continue to offer free school meals    
during the holidays as well as offer further support to those most in need over the winter.  

Please visit the Cornwall Council Website to check your eligibility for Free School Meals. 

If you are in receipt of FSM’s (not UIFSM) then please ensure the school has your most up to date 
email address.  Vouchers are sent out at the start of the holidays to the first contacts email address. 

The Department for Work and Pensions has extended its Household Support Fund (HSF) for this 
winter during the final stages of economic recovery in the wake of the Covid pandemic. 


